
From: Ernie Hunter
To: Tammy Knowles
Subject: 510 2022 Budget information for Thetis Island Residents and Ratepayers Association
Date: September 24, 2021 9:05:08 AM

Tammy,
The Thetis Ratepayer's Recycling section has been closed during Covid.
We plan to re-open in the near future, perhaps in a modified manner.
We are not requesting any funding for the 2022 budget.
This means that our 2022 budget request would be zero dollars.
We expect to be making a request for 2023.
Thank you for contacting us,
Ernie Hunter
Treasurer

On 2021-09-21 08:55, Tammy Knowles wrote:

Hi Ernie, as per the attached letter we sent to you, we required your 2022 budget
information by August 13, 2021. As of today, September 21, 2021 we have not received
anything from you. Please send us the required information as soon as possible so as
not to hold up the budget process. Thanks!
Tammy Knowles
Financial Assistant, Finance Division
Cowichan Valley Regional District
175 Ingram Street, DUNCAN BC V9L 1N8
email: tammy.knowles@cvrd.bc.ca
Tel: 250.746.2570 Toll Free: 1.800.665.3955
I acknowledge that for thousands of years the Quw'utsun, Malahat, Ts'uubaa-asatx, Halalt,
Penelakut, Stz'uminus, Lyackson, Ditidaht & Pacheedaht Peoples have walked gently on the
unceded territories where I now work.
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